Hart County Board of Commissioners

March 16th, 2007

Called Meeting

12 noon

The Hart County Board of Commissioners had a called meeting March 16th, 2007 at 12 noon at the Hart County Administrative & Emergency Services Center. 

Chairman R C Oglesby presided with Commissioners Daniel Reyen, Ken Brown and Joey Dorsey in attendance. Commissioner Mize was absent. 

Recreation Director Lawanda Curry, Rec Specialists Kay Ankerich, Sharon Craft, Rec Advisory members Tim Gray, Steve Wehunt and Mark Garner were also in attendance. 

The purpose of the called meeting was to discuss the maintenance of the new ball fields on Elberton Highway. 

Commissioner Dorsey commented that the County should investigate the potential to save money by contracting field maintenance before the County purchases several tens of thousands of dollars in new equipment.  He further commented on the recommendation by Recreation Director, Lawanda Curry that a rotary mower should be purchased for the maintaining the fields when most field maintenance is performed using a reel mower.
Rec Advisory Board member, Tim Gray suggested that the county purchase a front end loader instead of a gator.  A gator purchase was also recommended by Director Curry.
Commissioner Reyen entertained a motion to allow the Recreation staff, Recreation Advisory and the County Administrator to research various mowers and come back to the BOC with a recommendation. Chairman Oglesby provided a second to the motion. The motion carried 4-0. 

Chairman Oglesby entertained a motion to adopt the rental rates and policies as recommended by the Recreation Advisory Board. Commissioner Dorsey provided a second to the motion. The motion carried 4-0. 
With no further action taken the meeting was adjourned. 

-------------------------------                   
-----------------------------------

R C Oglesby, Chairman


Lawana Kahn, County Clerk
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